

April 25, 2015

Dear Mr. Naramoto,

I would like to thank you sincerely for hosting me at Koishikawa Secondary School. I enjoyed my visit greatly and learned many things about education in Japan as well as how the "Koishikawa Way" promotes student achievement and interest in STEM content and coreers.

I was very honored to have you and members of your faculty as well as the involvement of the Japan Science and Technology Agency and the Ministry of Education treat me so well.

I hope to use the knowledge and insights that I gained to help improve STEM education in my District, State and in the U.S. Please come and visit any time.

Thank you again

Sincerely Jemme Palmer

THE LEADING HOTELS